
6th August 2018 Inspection at Khlong Thom Market 
 

 

No IPR Infringement Cases at Khlong Thom Market 

                             On 6th August 2018, the DIP and the Metropolitan Police Bureau inspected 
retail stalls at Khlong Thom Market. No pirated and counterfeit items were found.       

 


